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PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGEPREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE

BOOKCLUBBOOKCLUB

Library
borrowing will
take place in
class each
THURSDAY!
Please return
any overdue
books and
remember your
library bags! Orders due

8/8/25

Remember to keep logging your books for the PRC! Lot’s
of amazing books to borrow and on SORA to enjoy.



book an
ADVENTUREADVENTURE
Join us at St Kevin’s on Monday 18th
August at 9am as we launch Book
Week with a colourful Book Parade

and a Book Fair in the Hall. Students
are encouraged to come dressed as
their favourite book character or in

costume inspired by this year’s theme-
Book an Adventure. It’s a wonderful
opportunity to celebrate the joy of

reading and the creativity of our school
community.

We warmly welcome
all families to be part of
this exciting event – we
hope to see you there!



Book Fair
children will have the chance
to explore the Book Fair and

create wish lists to take home.
Families can then purchase
books through the online

platform.
Books start at just $2, and
card payment is preferred.

Come support our school and
celebrate the joy of reading!
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